
Greetings Lower Elementary Parents!I hope that everyone is having a great summer.  Back-to-school shopping is in full swing and Iwould like to touch base with you concerning a few things that the students will need to beginthe 2017-18 school year.Here is the list:
 (2) black and white composition books
 (2) 1 ½” 3 ring binder (solid color of your choice)
 (1) Large tri-fold display board 36” x 48” (BLACK)
 (1) Box of Crayola colored pencils
 (3) Double pocket folders
 Earbuds or small ear phones
 Boots for rain/snow
 Poncho or rain slicker
 (1) Backpack (approx. 11” x 17”) solid color of your choice (Students may use lastyear’s school bag if they prefer.)
 “Indoor shoes” to keep at school (see below)

The students will use the composition books for recording classwork and other materials willbe used for art, math, language and geometry. We will use the “community system” forpencils and art materials, so it is not necessary to put your child’s name on them or topurchase a pencil case. The students will also need to bring in plain soft slippers to wearinside the classroom. This helps to keep the classroom clean and the noise level down. Theslippers should be plain (no characters or fancy designs please) with a non-skid sole and slip-on design. Moccasins are the best; please avoid mule or slippers that tend to fall off. Studentsshould also bring an extra set of clothes to be kept at school in case of accidents.


